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8th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

This time of year is always a busy one in school and we are excited to be able to share with you all of 
the events that will be going on. We have added some extra events to normal to which we are 
delighted to invite you to and we really hope that you will join us!  
 

Friday 17th November  

This is Children in Need day and we will be hosting a coffee morning to help raise money for it. 
Please join us between 9.30am and 11.00am. KS1 will be in the shared area near their classrooms 
and KS2 will be in the hall, however, you will be able to go between the two. Children may come to 
school wearing something spotty and bring a donation for Children in Need as well as a small 
amount of money for a drink and a cake. All money raised will go to Children in Need.  
 

Wednesday 29th November 
From 3.30pm - 5.0 pm, we will be holding a Clothes Swap in the school hall. Please bring in any 
unwanted, clean and good quality clothing and swap it for free! It would be particularly helpful if we 
could have some Christmas jumpers, nativity costumes, coats, school uniform and, of course, any 
other clothing you would like to donate, this does not just have to be children’s clothing - adults 
would be appreciated too.  Any clothing left over at the end will be donated to charity. Donations 
will be accepted on the day from 8.45 am. Please bring them into Reception.  
 

Friday 15th December 
Disco day! This year we have decided to invite parents to our discos so that you can enjoy the end of 
term with your children and join in with the dancing and games. There will be a tuck shop selling 

drinks and snacks (no hot drinks).  

 

9.30am  - 10.15am - Year 5 and 6 

10.30am - 11.15am - Year 3 and 4 

1.30pm - 2.15pm - Year 1 and 2 

2.30pm - 3.15pm - EYFS 

 

Children will not be allowed to leave school early.  
 

Monday 18th December  

We are pleased to be holding our Christmas Fair during the afternoon from 1.30pm - 3.00pm. All 
classes will be making things to sell and there will also be a raffle. If you have any donations we 
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could use for prizes, we would be very grateful please send them to the school office. Our Year 5 
classroom will become a cafe for the afternoon where you will be able to get a hot drink and a cake. 
 

Next Year  
 

Looking forward to next year, we have already started planning more events, the first one being a 
coffee morning to replace the cancelled Macmillan one in October. This will be held on Friday 2nd 
February between 9.30am and 11.00am.  
 

We are also planning to hold a morning for you to come into school and spend time with your child 
in their classroom doing some fun learning activities, more details will be sent after Christmas. There 
are also other events in the pipeline so please, watch this space!  
 

As a reminder, other key dates for this term are:  
 

Tuesday 14th November - Parents Evening 

Tuesday 21st November - Open Evening for prospective new parents (please share this date with 
anyone you may know!) 
Tuesday 5th December - Year 3/4 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 7th December - EYFS/Y1/Y2 Christmas Performance 

Tuesday 12th December - Year 5/6 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14th December - Whole school trip to the Pantomime in Grimsby.  
 

Thankyou for your continued support - it really does mean a lot and we can’t wait to welcome you to 
all of our events.  
 

Yours truly 

 

Mrs Helen Redmond 

Headteacher 

 


